NEW FEE NOTICE

(FLOOD ZONE DETERMINATION FOR SUBDIVISION APPLICATION)

The District Department of the Environment (DDOE) charges a $100
fee for Flood Zone or Flood Hazard Area Determination on any

subdivision application, pursuant to the revised Flood Hazard Rules
(20 DCMR 3113), effective September 24, 2010.

The Flood Zone Determination and other floodplain related review
and approval fees were included in the Notice of Emergency and
Proposed Rulemaking, and the Notice of Final Rulemaking published
in the D.C. Register on September 24, 2010 and November 19, 2010,
respectively.

DDOE collects and verifies all fees for flood zone determination,
review, and approval before the requested data or services are
provided.

For more information and to obtain a Fee Calculation Form, contact
DDOE at (202) 535-2977 or visit DDOE’s desk at the Department of
Consumer and Regulatory Affairs (DCRA) Permit Service Center.
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